
 

In an emergency, always call 999 
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Royal Berkshire Fire and Rescue Service is committed to 
ensuring public safety across all building types. We work 
alongside building owners and Responsible Persons to ensure all 
high rise residential buildings in the county have been visited and 
to ensure appropriate fire safety measures are in place. 

If you see anything that concerns you in relation to fire 
safety, in the first instance, you should contact your landlord 
or building’s manager. 

Scan this QR code or visit rbfrs.co.uk/highrise to find 
out more high-rise fire safety information from Royal 

Berkshire Fire and Rescue Service 

https://www.rbfrs.co.uk/your-safety/high-rise-guidance/

